
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 3/28/2014 6:19:36 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: For Review: Video 

Meredith:
I have tried to open the file but my internet keeps breaking up. However, I am okay with the video based upon my 
answers given during the interview.

Sorry for the late response. 
Ray

> On Mar 28,2014, at 12:18 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Ray,
>
> Below is the link to the video for your review. I'm out of the office and can't access this version. I saw an earlier 
version and thought answers particularly the last one will be very helpful for Geisha's leadership team to hear. 
There were some typos in that one that we asked to have fixed so hopefully that was done. Please let me know if 
you are ok with the video. Thank you so much for taking the time to do this. It is really valuable for the greater 
Electric Ops team to hear directly from you.

>
> Best,
> Meredith
>
>
> Please click
here<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=https://rept.hightai1.eom/2496414871/2e5e4baa36I22497a8989aI 
020022073 50200000000%26s%3 D19104&k=4%2BViHuL0UtSJBpVrYi3EdO%3P%3P%0A&r=cifNBgbVw8FR 
to view the updated video.

>
>
>
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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